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Comments: Myself and my family strongly OPPOSE changing the exemption for the Tongass National Forest

from the 2001 Roadless Area Conservation Rule. We do not want to see all of our nation's natural resources

subject to the consequences of poorly managed practices by the government or the private sector. Areas such as

this are far more valuable to our nation left as is. Given the current ignorance and/or deception of the government

agency leaders on our climate it is especially important to protect these unique areas. We spend a great deal of

our free time trying to enjoy the types of experiences areas such as the Tongass provide.

Thanks.


